H08/2022

The Embassy of the Republic of South Africa presents its compliments to the Vietnam
Chamber of Commerce and Industry of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam and has the
honour to bring to its attention that the Embassy is planning to hold the South Africa-Vietnam
Trade Seminar on 24 February 2022, at 14H00 Vietnam time.

The Seminar will be presented virtually. A draft programme of the Seminar is attached as
available at this time. itis as yet subject to change.

The Seminar will focus on the export of South African agricultural products (fruits such as
apples, pears and tables grapes, and grains and cereals), and processed foodstuffs (tinned
and dried fruit, wines and juices).

In light of this, the Embassy wishes to extend an invitation the Chamber and further request
the iatter to extend an invitation to its members who are active in importing the above
menticned products.

The Embassy of the Republic of South Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Vietham Chamber of Commerce and Industry of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam the
assurances of its highest consideration.

' "Hanoi, 25 January 2022

To: International Cooperation Division
The Vietnam Chamber of Commerce and Industry
~ Socialist Republic of Vietham'
HANOI




